
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of 

the Town of Windham at 371 State Route 296, Hensonville, NY on Thursday, April 25, 

2024 at 6:50 pm. The Town Board has elected to hold a public hearing on the Noise 

Local Law #4 of 2022 for a revised change to be made.  All persons wishing to speak 

upon this matter shall be heard at this time.   

 

 

By Order of the Town Board 

 

Bonnie Poehmel 

Town Clerk 

Dated: April 11, 2024 

 

 

 


